
 

 

2024 SPRING OPEN RESULTS - FRIDAY 10th MAY  

Overall Winners  

Mike Verinder, Martin Paulley, Bob Ashley & Mike Dove 97pts                                                      

(Highcliffe Castle GC)                         

First Away Team  

Jan Crook, Ade Heath, Ann Hobbs & Martin Rudderham 94pts                                                             

(Romsey GC & Chilworth GC)  

Second Away Team  

Matt Beard, Jake Thompson, Oscar Perry & Josh Eastwood 93pts                                                       

(Wareham) 93pts  

First Home Team 

Mick Boyle, Simon Mackay, Giles Paver & Jeff Morris 89pts OCB                                                                     

(The Ashley Wood GC)  

Second Home Team 

Niki Hurren, Gary Hurren, Lee Symes & Rob Atherton 89pts                                                                         

(The Ashley Wood GC, Rushmore GC & Broadstone GC)  

6th Team  

Tony Braithwaite, Kevin Turner, Paul Hayden & Robert Lewns 90pts OCB                                                        

(The Ashley Wood GC, Ferndown GC & Broadstone GC)  

 

 



 

 

7th Team  

Martin Dean, Matt Wedge, Darren Sutton & George Harvey – 90pts                                            

(Burley GC, Knighton Heath GC & Ferndown GC) 

8th Team  

Steve Bateman, Mark Hames, John Wyatt & Kevin Downs 89pts                                                  

(Crane Valley GC & Canford School GC)   

Winner of the Powakaddy Electric Trolley & Bag  

Joe Turner (Moors Valley GC)  

Nearest The Pins  

Hole 3 (in 3 shots) – Neil Wollington (Knighton Heath GC)  
Hole 4 – Jan Crook (Romsey GC)  
Hole 7 – Darren Sutton (Knighton Heath GC)  
Hole 9 – Dylan Hooper (Bulbury Woods GC)  
Hole 12 (in 2 shots) – John Souter (Knighton Heath GC)  
Hole 15 (in 2 shots) – George Harvey (Ferndown GC)  
Hole 14 (Nearest the Bucket) – Gary Hurren (Ashley Wood GC)  
Hole 14 (Nearest the Bucket) – Kevin Downs (Canford School GC) 
Hole 18 – Peter Spicer – (Knighton Heath GC)  

 

We would like to thank all 46 teams who took part and made this a great 

day all round. We hope everyone enjoyed the course, weather and the 

excellent food and service provided by the Clubhouse1896 Team. 

Many thanks to all our helpers who without them wouldn’t have made 

this day possible! 

We look forward to seeing everyone again in 2025 


